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Total cost to WFP 2,762,608 dollars 

Total cost to Government 500,000 dollars 

Food requirement 4,310 tons 

Number of beneficiaries 35,250 

Duration of project Two years 
All monetary values are expressed in United States dollars. 
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The project targets up to 23,500 primary school students in 
24 schools and 11,750 households in Dedza District, an area with 
high rates of illiteracy, households headed by women, and chronic 
household food insecurity. All children will receive an instant cereal 
drink and a mid-morning fortified porridge with canned fish to 
combat short-term hunger and promote full enrolment, regular 
attendance and improved learning. Girl students will receive 
take-home food incentives as an additional measure for preventing 
early drop-outs and encouraging regular attendance. The project will 
be co-managed by communities and Ministry of Education extension 
staff. Education improvements, school uniforms for older girls, 
sanitation improvements, and an information and education 
campaign are included to enhance the impact of food aid and to 
make the overall school environment conducive to attracting more 
girls. UNDP, UNICEF and the United Nations Population Fund 
(UNFPA), as well as the European Union (EU) Food Security 
Programme in Malawi will provide technical support and non-food 
items in an effort to achieve a collective impact in the food security 
and education sectors. 

This document is produced in a limited number of copies. Delegates and observers are kindly 
requested to bring it to the meetings and to refrain from asking for additional copies. 
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NOTE TO THE EXECUTIVE BOARD 

This document is submitted for information to the Executive Board. 

Pursuant to the decisions taken on the methods of work by the Executive Board at its 
First Regular Session of 1996, the documentation prepared by the Secretariat for the 
Board has been kept brief and decision-oriented. The meetings of the Executive Board are 
to be conducted in a business-like manner, with increased dialogue and exchanges 
between delegations and the Secretariat. Efforts to promote these guiding principles will 
continue to be pursued by the Secretariat. 

The Secretariat therefore invites members of the Board who may have questions of a 
technical nature with regard to this document, to contact the WFP staff member(s) listed 
below, preferably well in advance of the Board's meeting. This procedure is designed to 
facilitate the Board's consideration of the document in the plenary. 

The WFP focal points for this document are: 

Chief OSA-1: K. Tuinenburg tel.: 066513-2235 

Programme Coordinator: Ms. G. Atif tel.: 066513-2321 

Should you have any questions regarding matters of dispatch of documentation for the 
Executive Board, please contact the Documentation and Meetings Clerk 
(tel.: 066513-2641). 
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